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19 November 1948

Thank you very much for the information contained in your
letter of November 17, 1948. TYou may be sure that such infor-
mation will be passed on *o the place where it will do the most
good, 2nd, if in the Tuture you acquire anything similar, I
should be most hapry to receive it.

Adgain thank you for your kindness, and belleve me,

Sincerely yours,

st 2R €T D)

~2.2 ~
R. H. Hillenkoetter n-rz-¥8

Rear Admiral, USKR
Director of Central
Intelligence
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